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Sent: Friday, April 19, 2013 4:17 PM 
To: ADMIN-MEMOS@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU 
Subject: FY 2014 Tuition, Mandatory Student Fees, Housing & Food Service Rates 
 
TO:  Vice Presidents, Deans, Department Heads and Directors 
 
FROM:  Tim Burgess, Senior Vice President for Finance and Administration 
 
RE:  FY 2014 Tuition, Mandatory Student Fees, Housing & Food Service Rates 
  
The tuition rates and mandatory student fees that were approved by the Board of Regents at its April meeting to 
be assessed at the University of Georgia during FY 2014 can be found 
at http://www.usg.edu/fiscal_affairs/tuition_and_fees/. Please note that the BOR staff has indicated that the 
housing and food services rates for FY 2014 will also be posted to this same link next week. These rates will be 
effective with the Fall 2013 semester.  
  
Undergraduate in-state rates increased from $3,823 to $4,014 for students enrolled in more than six hours and 
from $2,271 to $2,385 for six hours or less. Out-of-state undergraduate rates increased from $12,928 to $13,119 
for students enrolled in more than 6 hours and from $7,671 to $7,785 for 6 hours or less. (Please note that 
undergraduate students will pay a per credit hour rate during the Summer 2014 term of $268 for in-state and 
$875 for out-of-state students.) In-state graduate students will pay $3,850 per semester ($321 per credit hour for 
those enrolled in less than twelve hours per semester) while out-of-state graduate rates are $11,500 and $959, 
respectively.  The tuition rates for students enrolled in professional programs that assess program specific 
tuition rates are detailed at the link above. 
  
Please note that the Board of Regents also established a new mandatory ConnectUGA fee. This $12 per 
semester fee is comprised of two components: 1) the $6 that was added to the Student Technology Fee in FY 
2012 dedicated exclusively to help finance UGA’s efforts to modernize its student information systems, and 2) 
a $6 per semester increase that was endorsed by the FY 2014 Mandatory Student Fee Advisory Committee to 
increase support for this initiative.  As a result, the Student Technology Fee is being reduced from $120 per 
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semester to $114 per semester so that the net of these two actions on UGA’s mandatory student fees is a $6 per 
semester increase. 
  
cc:  President Michael F. Adams                                
       Provost Jere Morehead                                                         
       Tom Landrum, Senior Vice President for External Affairs 
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Administrative Memos are coordinated through the Office of the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost. For more 
information, contact Sam Fahmy at sfahmy@uga.edu. 
 


